
DATE: March 21, 2018 

 

TO: Sustainability Committee  

 

FROM: Outreach Subcommittee  

 

SUBJECT: Outreach Subcommittee Meeting Update 

 
The Outreach Subcommittee met on March 9th to explore potential public engagement strategies 

for the Sustainability Committee. The subcommittee recognized the challenges with past events, 

including the planning process, and low levels of community participation.  

 

The Outreach Subcommittee believes it is important for the Sustainability Committee to establish 

a strong presence in the community, in order to create an avenue for future messages. The 

Outreach Subcommittee recommends that the Sustainability Committee:  

1. Leverage existing community groups and organizations, including Strollers & Rollers, 

and Carbon Neutral Albany, and reinvigorate past groups (e.g. ACRAT) 

2. Utilize existing community events with already proven levels of participation  

3. Develop a stronger social media or online presence  

4. Actively participate in outreach for EBCE roll out 

 

The Outreach Subcommittee believes that outreach should include both specific Climate Action 

Plan related community engagement, as well as more inclusive outreach about sustainable 

behavior. 

Outreach Options 

 

 
 


